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January 2, 2025 
  

Colton Leonard 
City of Bryant  
Planning Department 
210 SW 3rd St. 
Bryant, AR 72022 

 
 

 RE: Site Plan Dell Drive, Bryant, AR (Hope Job #24-1351) 
 
Dear Colton, 
 
I represent Rye General Contractors, in the above-captioned development. Phillip Rye is requesting the City of Bryant 
start the review process for the Site Plan and Civil Construction Drawing of this property on Dell Drive, Bryant. 
 
We would like to be included on the March 10th Planning Commission Meeting. Please feel free to contact me with any 
questions or concerns or if I can be of any further assistance. 
 
We thank you for your review and look forward to addressing any comments. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Jonathan Hope 


